
August 16, 2022

HEWITT NEWS

Dear Hewitt Historical Society Members & Friends,

I have loved meeting you and visiting with you at the Hewitt School 
Museum over the years.  I know how much you care for our 
community, it's history, and it's roll in the future.  We want to hear 
from you!  Share with us your ideas!

I would like to invite you to join us for a slice of homemade pie at 
our Annual Members Meeting on Saturday, September 10 at the 
Hewitt Community Center.  Help us honor the years of service given 
to our community and organization by Honorary Board Members 
Jim Walker and Alice Melzer, along with helping us welcome Ardy 
McAllister to Hewitt Historical Society (HHS) Board of Directors. 

I am looking forward to seeing you at the Annual Meeting! 

Sincerely Yours,

Karen Kramer 
President 
Hewitt Historical Society 

PO Box 73  Hewitt, MN 56453 
Secretary’s Cell:  701.230.9047 

E-Mail: hewittmuseum@gmail.com 
Web:  hewitthistoricalsociety.weebly.com
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You’re gonna wanna fly, drive or ‘hitch’ a ride to 
the Hewitt Historical Society’s Annual Meeting 
September 10th, 2022 for dessert, movies and a 
“silent election” for HHS Board positions starting 
at 6:30 pm at the Hewitt Community Center 
(located next to the Museum).  Fresh Hewitt 
apple pie, almost healthy cookies and Dr 
Lawrence Denny’s documentary films featuring; 
Ethelyn Pearson and Gen Aldrich are on the 
menu.  We really hope to see you there!  

Photo:  “Going My Way” donated by Verna 
Baumgartner Braga

Do you know of any active or retired 
architects???  If so, we need their help 
and yours too!  In memory of the late L. 
Marie Harris Folkestad, the Hewitt 
Historical Society has received a 
generous donation from the Roger 
Folkestad family to be used towards an 
accessibility lift for the Hewitt Museum.  
We are in search of additional funding 
and architectural assistance to make this 
project a reality.  Please reach out to 
HHS Secretary Michael Dagen (contact 
listed above) for more information and 
to join the effort!  

Tax deductible donations to the Hewitt Historical 
Society are now being accepted at our website! 

hewitthistoricalsociety.weebly.com

Or the good old fashioned way too!
PO Box 73 Hewitt, MN 56453

http://hewitthistoricalsociety.weebly.com

